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O’Neill Kim (Ludgate) 

From: Williams, David [j ....................................... 
Cod.e_A- ..................................... 

j 

Sent: 30 October 2006 16:47 

i Code A To: ........................ i (Ludgate) 

cc: i--6-o ie-Ki 
Subject: FW: Operation Rochester 

Hi f Cocie-~.i 
i. ................. i 

Any news on this?.. 

Thanks..DW. 

From= Williams, David 
Sent: 19 October 2006 11:01 

Subject= FW: Operation Rochester 

i 

HiiCode Ai 
J 

Any word regarding a decision on this., or re timescales., we need to update the families.. 

Thank you.. 

Dave WILLIAMS. 

Sent: 25 September 2006 11’.;09- ......................................................................... ’ 

To: Williams, David 
Cc" Close Paul; Dowd Carmen 
Subject" Operation Rochester 

Dear Detective Su perintendent Williams, 

Hope that you and the rest of the team are well. 

Just a short note to thank you for the copy of documents ( 6 lever arch folders ) which was hand delivered to 
this office at noon on Thursday 21st September. They have now been copied and will be forwarded to 
Counsel today. As soon as Counsel has completed their reading and research, I will set up another 
conference with yourselves to finalise matters. 

i Code A 
J 

This electronic message contains information from Hampshire Constabulary which may be legally privileged and confidential. Any 
opinions expressed may be those of the individual and not necessadly the Hampshire Constabulary. 

The information is intended to be for the use of the individual(s) or entity named above. If you are not the intended recipient, be aware 
that any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of the contents of the information is prohibited. If you have received this electronic 
message in error, please notify us by telephone 
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+44 (0) 845 045 45 45 or email to postmaster@hampshire.pnn,police.uk immediately. Please then delete this email and destroy any 
copies of it. 

All communications, including telephone calls and electronic messages 

to and from the Hampshire Constabulary may be subject to monitoring. Replies to this email may be seen by employees other than the 
intended recipient, 

23/11/2006 


